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TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING (LOCAL DEVELOPMENT) (ENGLAND) (AMENDMENT) REGULATIONS 2009
WARWICKSHIRE WASTE CORE STRATEGY: PUBLICATION (REGULATION 27) CONSULTATION
As part of the new planning system introduced by Government, Warwickshire County Council, as the Waste Planning Authority, is required to produce a Waste Development Framework (WDF).  This will replace what used to be the Waste Local Plan. The Core Strategy will establish the framework within which applications for waste management facilities will be assessed until 2028.  

The County Council has previously consulted on the key issues, spatial options and policies for planning future waste development in Warwickshire. Having considered and analysed the responses submitted during the earlier consultations, a final ‘Publication’ document has now been produced. The ‘Waste Core Strategy - Publication’ document (“submission draft”) will be subject to representations on the ‘soundness’ of the Core Strategy for a period of 8 weeks beginning Friday 30th March 2012. This is in accordance with Regulation 27 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Development) (England) Regulations 2004, as amended in 2008 and 2009. This is the last time that you will have an opportunity to comment on the Waste Core Strategy.
The County Council will then consider the responses and produce a Statement of Representations, in accordance with Regulation 30 (1) (e), summarising the main issues raised in the representations. The comments received will be reported to the County’s Full Council meeting and any necessary minor changes will be made before it is submitted to the Secretary of State in September 2012 for independent examination. The Secretary of State will then appoint an Inspector, who will hold an ‘examination’ to assess the ‘soundness’ and legal compliance of the plan. 

The ‘Publication’ document, supporting technical information and representation form can be viewed online at www.warwickshire.gov.uk/wastecorestrategy. There will be hard copies of the ‘Publication’ document and supporting technical information available at the following locations during normal opening hours:
· Warwickshire County Council Offices; Shire Hall, Warwick; 

· District/Borough Council Planning receptions

A hard copy of the ‘Publication’ document and an electronic version of the supporting technical information will also be available at all Warwickshire libraries.

Please download and complete the representation form, available at www.warwickshire.gov.uk/wastecorestrategy,  and email it to planningstrategy@warwickshire.gov.uk or send a hard copy to Planning and Development Group, Sustainable Communities, Communities, PO Box 43, Shire Hall, Warwick, CV34 4SX. 
All representations must be received by 4:00 pm on Friday 25th May 2012. The Inspector may not be willing to consider representations made after this time.
Monica Fogarty
Strategic Director for Communities                                                           

